
 

 

 

This week at nursery we have been talking about emotions. The children 

have been looking at different emotion faces and telling us what makes 

them feel that way. They have enjoyed making the faces themselves! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There has been lots of talk about tooth brushing this week too, where the 

children have told us what toothbrushes they have, and why it's important 

that they brush them.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We had so much fun doing sports day this week! 

The children loved taking part, and cheering on 

their brothers and sisters in other classes! They are 

all our stars of the week this week for being such 

good sports! 
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Nursery Closure Dates 

 

1st August – Friday 12th August (back open on Monday 15th August) 

Bank Holiday - Monday 29th August 

Staff Training - Thursday 2nd and Friday 3rd September. 

The children enjoyed bathing babies outside. Looking at care routines, the children washed, dried 

and dressed the babies. They enjoyed brushing their hair too, making it nice and tidy. The children 

then pegged the wet washing onto the washing line afterwards  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Leaver’s Party 

The leaver's party for ALL PRE-SCHOOLERS will be on Friday 15th July- 8:15am-2:45pm. The children 

will spend the morning at school in their classroom, and then enjoy a party in the afternoon! Lunch 

and entertainment for the party will be included, and we welcome parents back at 2:45 to join in 

the fun. The younger children attending on Friday will come to nursery as normal, and join the 

others for the afternoon. 
 

Changes 

For our younger children, please ensure you have confirmed in writing any changes to hours/days 

from September. 

 
Funding from September 

Please note that funding codes for extended hours need to be renewed by 31st August.  Please 

ensure that a new declaration form for September is completed and returned as soon as possible.   

 
Nursery T-Shirts 

We will be introducing a new style nursery t-shirt in September, however the current style will 

continue to be suitable for wearing.  We will now be selling the remainder of the current stock at a 

reduced price of £3.00 each (originally £6.50).  Stock is very limited, so please contact a member 

of the nursery team as soon as possible if you interested in purchasing one.  


